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Dear committee overseeing house bill 3248, 

Please allow atv and side by side use on all roadways in Oregon minus interstates. 

To counter what ROHVA and SVIA say about opposing this bill, stating safety as an 

issue;  the state of oregon allows motorcycles on the roadway legally. An atv and a 

side by side are no less safe than a motorcycle and in someways are safer than a 

street legal motorcycle because of seat belts and roll cages on a side by side. If you 

are worried about financial impacts due to possible wrecks with other registered 

vehicles, make atv and side by side users carry insurance. Many of us already carry 

insurance. Bring some more freedom to people that enjoy atv and side by side use.  

Thank you for your time you put in on seeing this bill.  

 

Zach salvage  

Linn county resident  


